In the Name of God

Student's Name : Teacher's Name : Family 6 C (Final)

A. Listening: (self study 11 / advantage 2)

<u>Listen</u> . choose the correct answer

- **A.** Have you been to the new shopping mall that just opened last month?
- **B.** Not yet .I saw a 1. (a.TV /b. billboard) ad for it last week.
- A. I saw a lot of ads on the train. I really want to go!
- B. you like shopping? Perhaps we can go together then.
- A. OK! Could you give me a ride in your car?
- B. 2 (a. sure / b. no problem)
- A. I can't wait. The advertising has been so 3 (a. entertaining / b. persuasive)
- B. I know!
- A. I 4 (a. guess / b. think) it's had a strong effect on us.
- B. Ha! You're right.

<u>Listen</u> . choose the correct answer

- 5. Which does the speaker **NOT** use to describe the internet??
- a. persuasive b. informative c. entertaining d. careful
- 6. What items are on sale at the shop?
- a. desk, bed, couch b. bed, TV, couch c. bed, couch, TV d. tabe, desk, chair
- 7. What product is the commercial selling?.
- a. ice cream b. water c. hiking, shoes d. none of the above

Vocabulary:

A. Fill in the blanks using the words in the box. (8 points)

stimulating	spicy	spun	comet	disappear	discovery	storm	whistle
1) The cararound at the bottom of the hill,							
2) The sub	ject of th	e movie	was both _		and enjoyable	·	

3) Theleaves a trail of lig	Theleaves a trail of light behind it as it moves.						
4) Thecontinued most o	4) Thecontinued most of the night.						
5) A long train sounded several times							
6) It smelled sweet and	, a scent that	always reminde	ed him of pecan p	ie.			
7) Harry knows the consequen	ces of	·					
8) He watched the wolf	_into the tall g	grass.					
B. Choose the best synonym (A, B	, C or D) (4 po	oints)					
9) Boring, not interesting :	a. basic	b. dull	c. luxurious	d. busy			
10) Warm and comfortable :	a. cozy	b. bumpy	c. precious	d. luxurious			
11) The most powerful:	a. predict	b. dominate	c. altogether	d. continent			
12) A long journey by ship:	a .survivor	b. storm	c. voyage	d. sails			
A. Choose the correct answer. (7 points)							
1. You drink							
a) must b) mustn't c) have to d) don't have to							
	2. A: Is Tom at home? B: I am not sure he go to the shop.						
a) must b) can		c) might	d) have	to			
3. I admit, the idea of	of marriage sc						
a) must b) can		c) might	d) have	to			
4. Emma hurt a: myself b: himself	c: herself	d: itself					
5. Let me introduce My name is Alan.; a: myself b: himself c: herself d: itself;							
6. How could you do something like that. You must be ashamed of a: myself b: himself c: yourself d: itself							
7. This is the place the accident took place. a: where b: Which c: who d: when							
8. Has anybody seen the box I put my tools? a: where b: Which c: who d: when							

9. The weather won't improve if we sit here and look out the window, a. will we? b. will it? c. won't it? d. won't we						
10.; Everyone can hear me at the back of the room, a. can you? b. can't you? c. can't they? d. can they?						
11. I wish I you some money for your rent, but I'm broke myself. a. can lend b. would have lent c. could lend d. will lend						
12.I wish Janet to the meeting this afternoon.a. has come b. will come c. can come d. could come						
13. He said to her, "Are you coming to the party?"a) He asked her whether she was coming to the party?b) He told her if she was coming to the party.c) He asked her if she was coming to the party.d) He asked her if she will be coming to the party.						
14. He said to me, "what time do the offices close?" a. He wanted to know what time the offices close b. He asked me what time did the offices close c. He asked me what time the offices did close d. He asked me what time the offices closed						

Speaking

Complete the dialogue. (3 points)

	the property				
			Mom		
Julia		а	Well, that was a long time ago.		
1	Mom, do you think the Earth will be hit by an asteroid?	b as	I don't think so. Why do you k?		
3	We're doing a project at school about it. Someone said that our planet had been hit by asteroids lots of times But if it's happened before, can't it happen again? Why not? Really? That's very smart. I don't want to end up like the dinosaurs. Weren't they killed by an asteroid or something? I think our planet's in more danger from	c d e	Yes, something like that. We can work out whether asteroids are going to come here and we destroy them before they do. That reminds me. Can you take these things to the recycling center? Well, it might, but I don't think s very likely.		
	climate change than asteroids.				

Reading

"Outer Space"

From far out in space, Earth looks like a blue ball. Since water covers three-fourths of the Earth's surface, blue is the color we see most. The continents look brown, like small islands floating in the huge, blue sea. White clouds wrap around the Earth like a light blanket. The Earth is shaped like a sphere, or a ball. It is 25,000 miles around! It would take more than a year to walk around the whole planet. A spaceship can fly around the widest part of the sphere in only 90 minutes. Even though spaceships have traveled to the Moon, people cannot visit the Moon without special suits. The Moon has no air or water. Plants and animals can't live there either. Astronauts first landed on the Moon in 1969. After that, there were six more trips to the Moon. They brought back Moon rocks, which scientists are still studying. There are holes, or craters, all over the Moon's surface. Scientists believe that meteorites smashed into the Moon millions of years ago and formed the craters.

The Sun is the closest star to Earth. A star is a hot ball of burning gas. The Sun looks very big because it is so close. But the Sun is just a medium-sized star. Billions of far-away stars are much bigger than our Sun. The burning gases from the Sun are so hot that they warm the Earth from 93 million miles away! Even though the Sun is always glowing, the night here on Earth is dark. That's because the Earth rotates, or turns around, every 24 hours. During the day, the Earth faces the Sun. Then we see light. During the night, the Earth turns away from the Sun. Then it faces the darkness of space. Each day we learn more about the Earth, the Moon, and the Sun.

Read again and check the correct answer

- 1. Why is blue the color we see most when looking at Earth from outer space?
- a. Because most of the Earth is covered in land.
- b. Because the Sun's rays make the Earth look blue.
- c. Because most of the Earth is covered in water.
- d. Because clouds wrap around the Earth.

2. What does formed mean in this sentence?

Scientists believe that meteorites smashed into the Moon millions of years ago and **formed** the craters.

- a. hit
- b. made
- c. broke
- d. stopped

3. What causes daylight on Earth?

- a. The full Moon causes daylight
- b. Daylight is caused by the Earth facing away from the Sun.
- c. The heat of the Sun's rays causes daylight.
- d .Daylight is caused by the Earth facing toward the Sun.

- 4. Which of the following sentences BEST describes the Sun?
- a The Sun is a ball of burning gases that gives the Earth heat and light..
- b. The Sun looks small because it is so far from Earth.
- c. The Sun is a small star.
- d. The Sun is not as hot as it looks.
- 5. Why did the astronauts bring rocks back from the Moon?
- a. Because they didn't know if they would return to the Moon ever again
- b. Because they wanted to prove that they went to the Moon
- c. Because they wanted to remember how the Moon looked
- d. Because they wanted to study them and learn more about the Moon
- 6. What is the main idea of the article?
- a. Plants and animals can't live on the Moon
- b. Without the Sun we would have no heat or light
- c.We know a lot about the Earth, Moon, and Sun, but there is still more to learn
- d. From outer space, the Earth looks tiny, even though it is thousands of miles around

Writing

Choose one of the topics and write:

- My dream trip
- Your friend is going to live in a forest for a month. Write an advice text .